	My name is Mrs. Green. I am currently getting my masters at the University of South Alabama. This is my first year teaching school. I am really excited about it. I enjoy going to the beach and just relaxing. I am married and have one dog. 
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Don’t forget to sign up to help with the fall festival. 
	Current Events
· Field Trip 10/15 to the Pumpkin Patch
· Fall Festival 10/24
· Fundraiser ends 10/17
For a safe alternative to trick or treating, GSBC is holding their annual Trunk or Treat. This is a fun alternative to trick or treating. 
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Please send 2 bags of candy for our booth at the fall festival!
	Tests for the Week of 10/13
Math Test 10/15

Phonics Test 10/15 

Bible Test 10/17

Spelling Test 10/15

History Test 10/17

English Test 10/17
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Parents:

You are more than welcome to contact me through email. This will be the easiest and quickest way to get in touch with me. You can email me at cgreen@governmentstreet.org


